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Christmas has well and truly arrived in school and Mr Clark has been very 

busy over the last couple of days in preparing the hall for the Christmas 

festivities.  I hope that you all received a copy of the Christmas dates this 

week and separate letters will be coming soon for some of the individual 

events.  

Please can I pass on my thanks for all of the kind donations so far        

towards next week’s Christmas Fair. Miss Tock would be really grateful 

for any more donations of bottles and is really excited to be adding a 

“Kevin the Carrot” to the raffle! Thank you today for all of the biscuit dona-

tions too and one of my weekend jobs now is to wrap them all up in   

preparation for the big day. 

Mr Raw, Head of School 

Final Starbooks of Term  

Upcoming dates 

 4th December  

Class 6 Assembly and SATS 

information meeting 

F1,F2, Y1 Hobgoblin theatre 

performance 

5th December 

Starbooks coffee from 

2:20p.m.  

White Ribbon fire engine 

and police car visit p.m. 

6th December 

Christmas Jumpers 

Christmas Fair 1:30 p.m. 

10th December 

EYFS performances—letter to 

follow next week. 

 

On Thursday 5th December, we will be holding 

our final Starbooks of the term. Coffee and tea 

will be available in the hall from 2:20 p.m, with 

reading in classes starting at 2:40 p.m. This is 

the final chance to collect an entry into our end 

of term draw, which we will draw in school in 

the last week of term and announce the win-

ners shortly afterwards. Mrs Sykes hopes to 

see as many parents as possible and thanks 

you for your support this term with this new  

activity. #spsvision #spscommunity 

Trust Choir to Sing in Birmingham 

It was confirmed this week that the children 

who are part of the Trust choir will travel to Bir-

mingham on Thursday of next week to take 

part as the closing act for the Schools,        

Students and Teachers Network National   

Conference. This is an annual event which is 

attended by many important figures from the 

teaching profession and it is a great privilege to 

be invited. I will let you know more about how 

they got on in next week’s newsletter. 

#spsmusic #spsvision 

Year 2 Writing Workshop 

On Thursday, a group of our Year 2 children 

joined other children from across the Trust to take 

part in a writing workshop day. Mrs Sykes accom-

panied the children to Victoria Dock school where 

the children really impressed with their excellent 

skills in writing. Examples of this work are now on 

display in the Year 2 classroom and I am amazed 

by the quality of the work that was produced. 

Please take a look on Twitter to see this.            

#spsvision #spsmeetallneeds #spswriting 

Packed Lunches 

Please could I just remind parents, that if your 

child stays a packed lunch we would politely 

ask chocolate bars are not part of the chil-

dren’s lunch, which is in line with us being a 

healthy school. Chocolate biscuits are fine, but 

lately I have noticed a number of children eat-

ing chocolate bars which is not in line with 

school policy. Thank you. 

Mr Good Back on Monday 

We are all looking forward to Mr Good         

returning to school on Monday following his 

recent paternity leave. The children and staff 

have all missed having him around and can’t 

wait to hear about the new arrival. 

Fabulous F2  

This week I have spent time in our new Founda-

tion 2 class and loved every minute. It was bril-

liant to witness the enthusiasm of the children 

and staff as they enjoyed their beautiful new  

environment. I can’t wait to observe their      

journey throughout the year. #spseyfs 


